

Executive Board

John Kazanjian PBSO President

Ernest W. George Retired-WPBPD Executive Director

Richard McAfee PBSO

Vice-President

Lou Penque WPBPD Treasurer

Kevin Igo PBSO Secretary

Greg Allen
Palm Beach Gardens PD
Sgt.-at-Arms

PALM BEACH COUNTY POLICE BENEVOLENT ASSOCIATION, INC.

2100 N. Florida Mango Road • West Palm Beach, FL 33409-6400 • (561) 689-3745 • (561) 687-0154 Fax www.pbcpba.org

July 27, 2016

To: Law Enforcement Sergeants and Lieutenants

From: John Kazanjian, President

Re: Bargaining Unit Meeting re: VEBA

Please be advised that there will be meetings as follows:

Meetings

Wednesday 8/3 11:00 am / 4:00 pm

Location
PBA Hall
2100 North Florida Mango Road
West Palm Beach, FL 33409

Please mark your calendar and make every effort to vote. Thank you